

August 21, 2023

Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Tobin,

WLC professors help students reach their goals and discover their talents. Our Christian faculty delivers an academic and faith experience that activates our students' potential through coursework and research, during internships, and as students develop their career paths or pursue graduate studies.

Fellow donor and WLC graduate Dave Ross '96 shares: "I support WLC because I want to help other students have the same experience of attending a Christian college where the professors love God and truly care about the students, while still preparing them for excellence in their life after college." Learn more about Dave at wlc.edu/alumnistories.

Thank you for your donation to support our mission. Your gift will help WLC prepare future generations of Tobin-Thank you so nuch for your of Continued Dupport of our music program.

Christian servant leaders to impact the world.

Your brother in Christ,

Dr. Richard T. Mannisto '94

Vice President of Advancement

Office: 414.443.8788 | richard.mannisto@wlc.edu

Thank you for your gift to Wisconsin Lutheran College. Please keep this letter for tax purposes.

Donor: Rockley Family Foundation

Total Amount: \$2,000.00

Date Processed: 8/15/2023

Charitable Gift Amount: \$2,000.00

Gift Designation: Music Equipment

No goods or services were provided in exchange for the charitable portion of this gift. All contributions are tax-deductible as allowed by law.